
December 18th, 2019 

Christmas Break:  The students will dismiss this Friday at 12:00pm.  There is no Extended 
Care that day. Children remaining here after 12:10 will be charged a late pickup fee of $1 per 
child, per minute. 

Christmas Luncheon: PTO is sponsoring the annual Holiday Teacher and Staff Luncheon 
Friday, December 20th at noon.  Could you help by bringing in a soup or a dessert?  We also 
need serving help.  This is a simple way to show our teachers and staff how appreciated they 
are.  Please see the following sign up for more information.  Thank you! 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A4FA8AF2EA75-blessed8 

Archery:  There will be no archery practice until we resume school in January.  If your child 
would like to check out a bow during the Christmas break please see Mr. Stoley by Friday prior 
to dismissal. 

Keep Christ In Christmas – Knights of Columbus Poster Contest.  Posters are due December 
25th. 

Food Bank -The first Tuesday of every month is the Food Bank in the cafeteria from 3:00-
4:00.  Our next date is January 7th. Please enter through the NW door 

Sunday, December 22, Girls' Choir special rehearsal to prepare for our Christmas liturgy. 
Meet in the choir loft 3 - 5 pm, Sunday, December 22.  All 4th through 8th grade girls are invited 
to sing with the Girls' Choir -- and, for our Christmas celebration, all former members are 
welcome to join us in the loft as we raise our voices in praise to the newborn King! Questions? 
Please contact Hannah Jo at hannahjosmith@yahoo.com or (402) 525-2069 (call or text). 

December 24, 2019, Girls' Choir -- We sing for the 5:30 p.m. Christmas Eve Vigil Mass on 

Monday, Dec. 24th! Arrival time for Christmas Eve singers is 3:45 p.m. A separate Christmas 
rehearsal is scheduled for Sunday, December 22nd from 3-5 p.m., in the choir loft. All 4th 
through 8th grade girls (and Girls' Choir alums) are invited to sing with the Girls' Choir for this 
most sacred celebration. Bring a friend and sing praise to our Lord and Savior! Contact Hannah 
Jo at hannahjosmith@yahoo.com or (402) 525-2069. 

Scrip News: Scrip will not be available in between the Masses on Sundays over 
Christmas break, but will be available at the Rectory on Mon. Dec. 23rd, Thurs.-Fri., Dec. 
26th-27th, Mon.-Tues., Dec. 30th-31st, Thurs.-Fri., Jan. 30th-31st, Mon., Jan. 6th, from 9 
a.m. – 3 p.m.  It will resume being at the school on Tues., Jan. 7th. 

Hot Lunch: Every family should register at myschoolbucks.com in order to track their 
child’s account and receive notices when their balance is low. As a courtesy, parents will 
be e-mailed to provide lunch for those students who have run out of money. Students will 
be allowed to charge up to $6.00. Blessed Sacrament does not accept responsibility for 
providing lunches. If a student does not have money for lunch, an alternate cold lunch will 
be provided. 


